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Week 8 
  
  
  

11 June 
Queen’s  
Birthday 
 

12 June 
 

13 June 
 Star Struck 
rehearsal  

14 June 
Star Struck  
rehearsal  

15 June 
Star Struck  
Performance  
5/6D Assembly Item  

16th Sat-
June 
Star Struck 
Performance 

Week 9 
  
  
  

18 June 
 

19 June 
Multicultural 
Speaking 
Competition 

20 June 
  

21 June 
Reports go 
home 

22 June 
 
5/6C Assembly Item  

23 Sat/24th 
Sun June 

Week 10 
  
  
  

25 June 
 

26 June 
 
Life  
Education  

27 June 
  
Life  
Education 

28 June 
Yr 6  
Workshop 
at GTHS 

29 June 
 
Last Day for Term 2 

30 Sat/31st 
Sun June 

Glendale East Public School  values  Respect, Honesty, Care, Love, Tolerance  and Responsibility. 

WHAT A FABULOUS DAY O F FUN! 

 
What an awesome Day!   
All the kids had a great time 
at the fun day today.  Well 
done to the senior students 
for organising the day and 
Ms Druce and Ms Duiz for 
your efforts! 



 

 

 

 

   

   

 

KNIGHTS  
KNOCKOUT  

4B  
LEARNING ALL 

ABOUT 

PSSA SOCCER 

Mr Barber has been hard at work training 
the boys for the upcoming Knights 
Knockout.  The boys are really excited 
and we wish them well on the day! 

There were 2 wonderful games of Soccer 
played in wet conditions last Friday.  
Unfortunately both teams were defeated but 
their sportsmanship and effort is to be 
commended. 

Special mention must go to Cooper  for 
his courage despite suffering a very 
painful injury and Atlantis for her 
excellent defence! 

Paul, Caitlin and Rhianwen learn to 
measure     metres as part of their 
maths lessons.  Using hands on 
activities is a great way to learn 
maths and the kids love it!    
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AWARDS 

Award Receivers from Week 6 

WOOLWORTHS EARN 
AND LEARN 

A Big Thankyou to everyone who has 
been collecting their stickers and 
bringing them in to school.  Woolworths 
Glendale are in the process of supplying 
a box at Glendale Woolworths, so 
please keep bringing your completed 
sticker cards to school. 

UPCOMING 
SPORTS CARNIVAL 

Our Sports Carnival Day is scheduled 
for Thursday the 19th July next term.  

CANTEEN  MURAL 

A huge thank you to Nicole Down and 
Melissa Abra for giving up their time and 
for all their efforts painting the canteen.  
It looks wonderful and is much brighter 
and fresher now.  Make sure you check 
it out next time your up at the school! 

SCHOOL CHAPLAINCY  

PROGRAM 
Our school has been successful in 
accessing the schools chaplaincy 
program.  This will give us another 
person in the school working with 
students and families.  The grant is 
worth $60000 over 3 years .  There will 
be more information on this initiative 
soon. 
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PSSA Netball 
The netballers have been playing 
extremely well the last couple of weeks. 
The senior teams have won the last two 
games and the junior team had a win 



CANTEEN ROSTER  
2012 

 
Monday  11th June CLOSED 
Tuesday 12th June Ange Doney 
Wednesday 13th June J Merrick, T Millerd 
Thursday 14st June J Fogarty, R Cross 
Friday 15th June  L Mayer 
 
Monday 18th  June CLOSED 
Tuesday 19th June L Fry 
Wednesday 20th June    S Munro 
Thursday 21st June S Probert 
Friday 22nd June  F Harris 

New Notebooks in 5/6 
Here are some of the Year 5 students using 
the new Notebook Laptops in our wireless 
classroom during Maths Groups!  Great 
work kids! 
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PLAYGROUP 
 
Play Group starting Mondays 9am in 
Glendale East Public Schools Hall.   
 
Must join Playgroup Australia and Gold 
coin donation for milk and tea.   
 
Thankyou. 

Lunch Time Games 
Some of the Year 6 students have been 
taking groups of students at first half lunch 
and playing games that promote positive 
play. Here they are enjoying some games 
with the colourful parachutes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for our older 

students to develop their leadership and 

organisational skills whilst allowing the 

younger students an opportunity to play a 

structured game in a safe environment.  

Well done to all the year 5 and 6 students 

for giving up your time to make our school  

a better place!! 

Remedial and Therapeutic Massage 
Therapy 
 
Fiona Harris 
Massage Therapist 
0412 374 448 
 
fionaharris74@hotmail.com 
 
Health Fund Rebate Available 
 
After hours appointments available 
 
 Hot Stone Massage 
 Lymphatic Massage  
 Remedial Massage 
 Therapeutic Massage 

 


